
 

 

 
No. 036/25 
   
 
19th February 2025 
 
 
TO ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague,  
 
CWU RESTRUCTURING CONSULTATION – ONLINE BRANCH BRIEFING  
 
The purpose of this LTB is to advise branches that we will be launching the Restructuring 
Consultation for branches at an online briefing on Tuesday 25th of February at 11:00am. 
Please see the registration link for this meeting below: 
 
https://cwu-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/x4jp5_i2Rq-7UcjLaMHUlg  
 
It is essential that branches attend this online briefing and we are happy for senior 
representatives in the branch to also attend. This is a priority commitment, as all branches 
must participate in this consultation.  
 
During the briefing, we will be outlining the topics covered in the consultation, providing 
additional information and context that may be helpful for branches and laying out how 
branches should consult with their committees ahead of responding. We will also explain 
how to access the online consultation and when it needs to be completed by. 
 
In addition to the online briefing, branches will receive a further information document on 
all aspects of the consultation, shortly before the consultation launches.  
 
If you have any questions or need any further information, please contact 
dlynch@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

    
Dave Ward     Tony Kearns     
General Secretary                        Senior Deputy General Secretary 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcwu-org.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2Fx4jp5_i2Rq-7UcjLaMHUlg&data=05%7C02%7Cckoffman%40cwu.org%7Cfdcbd6d3b0344fa83bcc08dd5037fbf9%7Ccc4c0be39046465d85b01e716fb5a2a2%7C0%7C0%7C638754923555360683%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6qWyZuPiJyvRoLwRLJ3Tm9IazWSIckq1pbF2B%2BGsRAs%3D&reserved=0
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